
To whom it concerns, 

 

As a resident of the South East, living in Waterford and working in Tipperary, the extension of the airport 

runway at the airport for the South East (Waterford) would have major benefits for personal use and 

would, more importantly be a massive plus for existing and any future proposed businesses in the South 

East. The fact that businesses have committed to support the extension financially is an indication of the 

airport’s importance to the region. Let the region compete for investment and jobs on a fair even field. 

 

  

 

  

 

Thank you, 

 

  

 


